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Request to withdraw Proposal 229 from the Sitka Advisory Committee 

On behalf of the Sitka Advisory Committee, we request the board withdraw Proposal 229. The 

advisory committee submitted this proposal, but at a subsequent meeting on February 17, 

2021, the committee voted unanimously to seek a withdraw of the proposal. Minutes from the 
meeting may be found in Advisory Committee comments #8, page 12 of 167.
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Heather Bauscher 

Chair of the Sitka Advisory Committee 




